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AVM (the Alliance for Vulnerable Mission) is planning to hold conferences in 2012. If you 
have any comments and suggestions in this early planning stage, please contact Jim Harries: 
jim@vulnerablemission.com

See http://www.vulnerablemission.com/arab-and-kurdish/ for a response by a missionary to 
Iraq to an article by Fred Lewis and Jim Harries (link to the article included in response). The 
article itself can be found at: http://www.jim-mission.org.uk/articles/diversity.pdf 

Thomas Bearth suggests that the use of the vernacular language of a people is an important 
part of helping them to ‘develop’. For example see 
http://portal.unesco.org/ci/en/files/13770/10706172433Bearth.pdf/Bearth.pdf and 
http://www.inst.at/trans/15Nr/06_4/bearth15.htm 

Yes, the incarnational approach to mission is worth it, says Craig Greenfield. See if you agree 
with him: http://www.urbana.org/articles/the-incarnational-approach-is-it-really-worth-it

Jim Harries
Chairman, Alliance for Vulnerable Mission
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